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President Francis P, Gaines
Washington and Lee University
Lexington, Virginia

Dear President Gaines:

Thank you for your reply to our inquiry concerning the
admission of Negro students to Washington and Lee University.
We greatly appreciate your counsel and can assure you that what
you have said will be helpful to us as we plan our program for
the immediate future,

. Sincerely yours, :
e, Yy, — i
N o } AL A JM
L. Meynard Catchings
LMC/AG
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